SPECIAL MEETING OF BARRINGTON MUNICIPAL COUNCIL

May 19, 2009

The meeting was called to order by the Warden at 10:46 p.m. with the following members
present:

- Warden Louise Halliday

- Deputy Warden Donna LeBlanc-Messenger
- George El-Jakl

- Shaun Hatfield

- Cecil O’Donnell

- Cathy Stoddard

- Brian Holland, Municipal Clerk

One member was absent due to a vacancy in District 6.

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING

The purpose of this meeting was to appoint an alternate EMO Coordinator.

It was also agreed by unanimous consent of members to add to the agenda “Physician
Recruitment”.

ALTERNATE EMO COORDINATOR

Members were informed that the Executive Committee of the Joint Emergency Measures
Organization had interviewed four applicants for the position of Alternate EMO Coordinator. It
was the recommendation of the Executive Committee that Mr. Richard (Dick) Crowell be
appointed Alternate EMO Coordinator.

Resolution C090520

Moved by C. O’Donnell and seconded by D. Messenger that Mr. Richard (Dick) Crowell be
appointed Alternate EMO Coordinator for the Municipality of Barrington and that he be paid
$2,500.00 to be cost shared by the Town of Clark’s Harbour.

Motion carried unanimously.

PHYSICIAN RECRUITMENT

It has been recommended by the Committee of the Whole Council that the candidates for the
coming provincial election for MLA for Shelburne County be requested to appear at the next
Council meeting on Monday, May 25, 2009, for the purpose of discussing physician recruitment
for Shelburne County both in the Barrington and Shelburne areas.

Resolution C090521

Moved by G. El-Jakl and seconded by S. Hatfield that the candidates for MLA for Shelburne
County in the coming provincial election; Mr. Sterling Belliveau, Mr. Eddie Nickerson and Mr.
Darian Huskilson, be invited to the Council meeting being held Monday, May 25",

Motion carried unanimously.
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ADJOURNMENT

Having completed the business of the meeting, the meeting was adjourned at 10:50 p.m.

Warden Secretary for the Meeting

On website May 20, 2009.
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